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Education

To: All Faculty and Staff

Colleagues,

The 2004-2005 Provost's Lecture Series gets underway this Thursday, 
September 23rd, with a presentation by Stony Brook's David L. 
Ferguson.  

Ferguson is a Distinguished Service Professor, Chair of the 
Department of Technology & Society, and the 1997 recipient of the 
Presidential Award for Excellence in Science, Mathematics, and 
Engineering Mentoring.  He will speak on "Inclusivity and Excellence 
in Science and Engineering Education: Stony Brook University as a 
Rising Star."

The lecture will begin at 4:00 p.m. and be held in Lecture Hall 2 of 
the Wang Center.

Please pass along this announcement to any students or community 
members you feel may be interested in attending.

Thank you,
Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs


